
 

 

 

In English we have been using the joining word ‘and’ to join clauses in our sentences. We 
have written speech bubbles of the toys in space planning a party which will help us to 
write invitations next week. In Maths we have been learning to count in 2’s and applying this to 
solve simple multiplication questions. The children have seen the multiplication sign and we have 
talked about this meaning ‘groups of’. We have been making arrays using counting resources to help 
us solve problems. This week in Science we enjoyed trying a new science quiz to test our knowledge 
of this terms learning about materials. We also enjoyed exploring which floating and sinking with 
different materials. In Tuesday PE we have continued our gymnastic learning and have been focusing 
on ‘points and patches’ of our body to balance. On Wednesday PE we had a taster cricket session 
this week.   

Maths – multiplication arrays; Science – floating and sinking exploration; PE – ‘patches’ balancing 

 

Key dates:  

Last day of term 3 – Friday 14th February 2025 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing invitations. 
 
In Maths we will be counting in 5s. 
 
In DT we will be sewing – do please let me 
know if you can help (see Thurs 6th email) 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books (new 
sounds stuck in on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics tasks - ‘Groups’ and ‘Groups of 2’  


